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The Chargé d'affaires a. i. of Canada to the
Commissioner of the European Communifes

Brussels, January 16, 1978

Mr. Commissioner,
I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 16, 1978, which reads as

follows and of which the contents have been noted by the Canadian authorities and
upon which Canada shall reply when authorizing transfers to Euratom-

"Mr. Chargé d'Affaires,

(SEE EUROPEAN COMMUNITY LETTER 0F JANUARY 16, 1978 No. III)

Please accept, Mr. Chargé d'Affaires, the assurance of my highest consideration."

I have been instructed to confirm the understanding reached during the
negotiations that any transfer within the Community of material subject to the
Agreement which does flot take place in accordance with paragraph (c) of the exchange
of letters will constitute a breach of the Agreement on the Euratom side. Under such
circumstances, the Canadian authorities would of course be required to review their
obligations under the Agreement.

Please accept, Mr. Commissioner, the assurance of my highest consideration.

P.D. Lee
Chargé d'Affaires a.

Mr. Guido Brunner
Commissioner
Commission of the European
Communities
Brussels


